

7 February 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

In Year 2 we will be focusing on the topic **The Circle of Life**. As part of the topic we have organised an exciting experience with The Yorkshire Owl Experience. This will entail a workshop working with an owl expert to find out about owls, their habitats, their food sources and their nests and eggs.

This workshop will take place in school on **Thursday 24 March 2022**. Children will get to meet first hand a few different owls and will be able to feel their feathers, see them fly and hold them. The session will be very interactive with the opportunity to have their photo taken with the owls.

This is an important part of our science topic during Spring Term 2 as it will support our learning on how animals adapt to suit different habitats, how they reproduce and the food chain of animals.

Should your child have any allergies related to feathers etc., and therefore cannot have contact during the workshop, please email the school office via School Gateway so appropriate arrangements can be put in place.

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £3.50 per child to support this event. Please pay your contribution on School Gateway no later than **Thursday 17 March 2022**. Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough contributions towards this the school reserve the right to cancel the event.

We thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Burgess

Year 2 Teacher



7 February 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

In Year 2 we will be focusing on the topic **The Circle of Life**. As part of the topic we have organised an exciting experience with The Yorkshire Owl Experience. This will entail a workshop working with an owl expert to find out about owls, their habitats, their food sources and their nests and eggs.

This workshop will take place in school on **Thursday 24 March 2022**. Children will get to meet first hand a few different owls and will be able to feel their feathers, see them fly and hold them. The session will be very interactive with the opportunity to have their photo taken with the owls.

This is an important part of our science topic during Spring Term 2 as it will support our learning on how animals adapt to suit different habitats, how they reproduce and the food chain of animals.

Should your child have any allergies related to feathers etc., and therefore cannot have contact during the workshop, please email the school office via School Gateway so appropriate arrangements can be put in place.

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £3.50 per child to support this event. Please pay your contribution on School Gateway no later than **Thursday 17 March 2022**. Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough contributions towards this the school reserve the right to cancel the event.

We thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Burgess

Year 2 Teacher